
WILTSHIRE COUNCIL 
 

KNOOK PARISH POLL 
 

Thursday 3 October 2019 
 

DECLARATION OF RESULT OF POLL 
 
At a meeting for the Parish of Knook, held on Friday 6 September 2019, a poll was 
demanded on the following question: 
 
 

Do you agree that the members of the Parish Council in that 
capacity and as trustee of the Raymond Trust should work pro-

actively and constructively with the Sassoon Trust to deliver to 
the village a village hall and in perpetuity the twelve acres of 
parkland north of Park Street including the cricket and football 
pitches which might be possible by an enabling development 
of houses to the South of Park Street? 
 
 
I, Caroline Rudland, being the Deputy Returning Officer at the said poll, 
hereby give you notice that the number of votes given thereat was as follows:- 
 

Yes                                                    11 

No                                                       2 

 
The number of ballot papers rejected was as follows:- 
 

(a) want of official mark  

(b) voted for and against same question  

(c) writing or mark by which voter could be identified  

(d) being unmarked or wholly void for uncertainty  

 
Electorate:  71           Ballot papers issued:               13        Turnout:    18.3% 
 
I hereby declare that the question has been carried. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dated: Thursday 3 October 2019                                         Caroline Rudland 
                                                                                 Deputy Returning Officer 
 
Printed and published by the Returning Officer, Wiltshire Council, County Hall, Bythesea 
Road, Trowbridge, Wiltshire BA14 8JN 


